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Burke, Ruth A

From: Triss Critchfield <triss.critchfield@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 12:49 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: OTR comments

Hello Friends, 
 
Please DO NOT remove any part of Maine from the Ozone Transportation Region!!!!!!!  We already have too 
many days with Air Quality Alerts!  Clean air is essential to all citizens of Maine!  I beg you NOT to do 
this.  Please keep the Ozone Transport Region as is.   
Thank you! 
 
--  
Patricia Critchfield 
23 Bay Rd. 
South Portland, ME  04016 


